
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Colleague  

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in The Priory Academy LSST. We are one of a group of academies that form 

The Priory Federation of Academies Trust. Our students perform well and most of them go on to university 

including Oxbridge colleges, Medical Schools, the Russell Group and many other top universities.  

 

Other students progress successfully on to higher level apprenticeship courses locally and nationally. There is an 

emphasis on academic challenge and this is welcomed by students and parents.  

 

The recruitment and retention of high quality staff is of vital importance to us. We are a Teaching School and 

work closely with over twenty secondary schools in Lincolnshire. In whatever phase of their careers: NQT-RQT-

Middle Leader-Senior Leader, our staff are able to access high quality training and CPD opportunities. We are also 

a SCITT provider, which means that we support the training of the next generation of teachers. These two 

elements make teaching at The Priory Academy LSST a particularly exciting venture.  

 

As part of The Priory Federation of Academies Trust there is also the opportunity to experience an even closer 

community of learning and to work collaboratively with a wide range of Priory colleagues who will support you in 

your career. Indeed, many current members of staff have moved within the Trust to promoted posts.  

 

Staff always give generously of their time and support the students by offering a wide range of activities. We 

appreciate the importance of this offer in extending the experiences of our students. We would welcome staff 

who are able to lead or support any of the activities highlighted on our website including those linked to CCF, 

DofE, Music, Arts, Sport, subject clubs, debating, residential visits and Masterclass. We would be delighted if you 

were able to contribute to that list, or even to offer something different.  

 

We are always happy to talk informally with staff interested in current or even future vacancies. We are also 

delighted to show people round. If you would like to find out more about The Priory Academy LSST, please do not 

hesitate to make contact.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 

J Hopkinson  

Headteacher 


